THE CINCINNATI GAS & FELECTRIC COMPANY A =

CINCINNATILOHIO 45201

Docket No 50-358 April 2,, 1981

Mr. Harold Denton, Director

Office on Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

RE: WM. H. Zimmer Nuclear Power Station -
Unit 1 - SSER Submittals

Dear Mr. Denton:
Attached are two copies each of the following:g

Preservice Inspection and Testing of Snubbers ( In response
to NRC letter of Feb. 19, 1981 R.L. Tedesco to E.A. Borgmann)

Enclosure 1

Enclosure 2 - Qualification of Isolation Devices ( NRC Question 221.267)

Flood Plain Information ( In response to NRC letter of March 17,
1981 R.L. Tedesco to E.A. Borgmann)

Enclosure 3

ODYN - Table 15.1-2 replacement pages. (Delete table 15.1-2
pages transmitted by letter of April 22, 1981)

Enclosure 4

The above information will be incorporated into a May revision of the
FSAR.

Very truly yours,

THE CINCINNATI GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY

By }M’M D@Jémw

James D. Flynn
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cc: Service List



